
 

 

 
October 12, 2015 

 
Dr. Ken Eastman, Dean 
Oklahoma State University 
c/o Monika Turek 
405 Spears School of Business 
Stillwater, Oklahoma  74078 
ken.eastman@okstate.edu 
 
Dear Dean Eastman: 

 
On behalf of the Beta Alpha Psi Board of Directors, I would like to congratulate 
Professor Monika Turek and the Chi Chapter on their successful efforts during the 2014-
2015 academic year. We are proud to announce that your chapter has been recognized 
internationally as a Superior Chapter. Each Superior chapter will receive an award check 
for $275 sponsored by the KPMG Foundation. 
 
Recognition as a Superior Chapter is a significant accomplishment. Under the leadership 
of Monika Turek, the Chi Chapter has far exceeded the baseline requirements of Beta 
Alpha Psi and has excelled in the areas of academics, professionalism, and leadership. As 
Faculty Advisor for the chapter, Monika Turek has provided an invaluable service to your 
academic institution. 
 
As we begin the 2015-2016 academic year, I want to thank the Chi Chapter for its 
accomplishments, and I look forward to its continued success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shawn Harter 
2015-2016 President, Beta Alpha Psi 

 
CC: Professor Monika Turek Faculty Advisor, Chi Chapter 

Dr. Bob Cornell, Department Chair 
 

2015 Beta Alpha Psi Annual Report

https://www.bap.org/files/2015-annual-report.pdf

